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Dale Jensen, President Oct. 9, 2018
Jensen Builders
Ft. Dodge, IA

RE: Letter of Recommendation
Steve Ahlers, Project Manager
Jensen Builders

Mr. Jensen:

I'd like to bring to your attention the commendable job your company did on the construction of the
recently completed Woolstock Fire Apparatus Storage Building. This project was the first time I've
worked with your company, and I've gained a positive impression of your company.

Specifically, I'd like to call to your attention the exceptional performance of Steve Ahlers, Project
Manager for the project. | found Steve to be: knowledgeable, responsive, cooperative, fair,
professional, and a pleasure to work with. It is encouraging to see quality younger people, like
Steve, engaged in the construction industry. | believe Steve is a valuable asset to your company,
and | would welcome the opportunity to work with him in the future.

Ed Wineinger, Project Architect
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